
Attention: 
Food Science and 

Technology Students 
Scholarship Information 

Attached is a form needed to apply for a Texas Food Processors 
Association Scholarship.  Students who apply must be willing to be 
interviewed by the Scholarship Selection Committee on Nov. 8, in the 
Horticulture/Forestry Science Building.  The cash award will be made prior 
to the spring semester.  Each winner will then be asked to attend the 
Association’s annual meeting, May 16, 2024, at the Hilton Dallas Hotel in 
Souhtlake to receive their certificate and proper recognition.  A total of 
$45,000 in scholarship money will be awarded. All undergraduate students 
majoring in Food Science and Technology are eligible.  You must be 
currently enrolled at Texas A&M University. 

The completed form must be returned with your 500-word essay on 
“Why I picked Food Science as a major and what impact a TFPA 
scholarship will have on the pursuit of my degree” -- to Dr. Al Wagner, 
Room 225B, Horticulture/Forestry Science Building, no later than 4 p.m. 
Nov. 1, 2023. 

Based on your essay and resume, the scholarship committee 
will select the top 10 candidates to be interviewed on Nov.8th. 




